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Please note…

If I’d had more time, I would have elaborated more on this topic. Sadly, this information arrived with little notice to respond.
Therefore, I’m forwarding the standard remarks with some edits..

I oppose demolishing good old houses and cutting down neighborhood trees.

I oppose redevelopment of any neighborhood to apartments and condos with no parking.

I oppose the re-zoning of our neighborhoods without homeowners’ input.  

RIP will not help Portlanders who need affordable housing.  

RIP ONLY Favors Real Estate DEVELOPERS. 

I OPPOSE the Residential Infill Project. I hope you will consider Portland homeowners’ viewpoints. After all, they are the
caretakers of the community. 

In the future, I hope Oregon residents will be given more notice of such changes and the ability to review new legislation that
will effect all of us.

Thank you for your attention.

Best,

Leslie Centner
Mobile 503.705.1911
Lesliecentner@gmail.com
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